From: Dave Stoldt [mailto:dstoldt@mpwmd.net] Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 2:43 PM

To: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards

Cc: Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; Stephanie Locke

Subject: Re: CEQA Environmental Checklist - mpwmdmemo_011817.pdf

Hi John

We had a call with Planning and Conservation League and Sierra Club yesterday. They are working on a comment letter to you and we may have minor modifications to our proposal. Thank you for your patience.

Dave Stoldt

~~~~~~~~~~~~

Sent from my iPhone